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WELCOME BACK FOR 2020 

We are excited about the plans we have for students and the school community.  Our 2020 focus 
areas are: Reading, Numeracy, making learning visible, relationships and celebrations and high 
impact professional learning for staff.  Visible learning supports students to know how they are 
going and what they need to do to improve.  Formal and informal feedback will support student 
learning.  
 

Our thoughts are with the families who have been impacted by the fires and suffered losses.  The 
events associated with the fires impact the whole community, whether they are directly affected or 
not.  On yesterday’s assembly I reminded students that Year Advisers, Deputy Principals, Principal 
and school counsellors are available if they would like to discuss events with them. 
 

This year the Deputy Principals are delivering birthday cards on behalf of the school to our 
students.  January birthdays would have received their card in the mailbox during the holidays.  
Happy birthday. 
 

This year we welcome new staff within the school; 
 

Emma Bancroft – English  Alison Brand – Science 
Sarah Walton – English  Kerrie Fletcher – Science 
Amanda Bruce – HSIE   Esther Thompson – Multicat 
Tony Baxter – Maths 

 

CALENDAR 
DATES What’s Happening in Week 2   

February 3 

 
 

Year Group Assemblies 
“We Strive” presentations to students: 11:40am to 12pm - Stage 6 
                                                                  12:40pm to 1pm - Stage 4       
                                                                  2:20pm to 3pm - Stage 5  
 

 

 

February 4   

February 5 
 

School Swimming Carnival 
 

 

February 6  
  

February 7   
  

 

CONTACT DETAILS 

Please be sure to update the office if any of your contact details have changed.  

mailto:terrigal-h.school@det.nsw.edu.au
https://terrigal-h.schools.nsw.gov.au/

